


MENU BOARD
The Menu Board is the perfect culmination of all our favorite 
menu board attributes: The easy assembly of our Park Menu 
Boards with the interchangeable letter tiles of the Wooden Letter 
Board! 

The Menu Board is a better way to display your messages with a 
focus on longevity, quality, and practicality. This display has been 
designed with a focus on quality, craftsmanship, and simplicity, 
resulting in a beautiful and functional take on display words in 
your space.

The Menu Board is crafted using powder-coated aluminum metal 
with matching rails. The tiles feature black or white faces so you 
can swap the color scheme of your menu for your interior needs.

Thank you for your purchase,
 
George & Willy



CARE GUIDE

Where you install your product depends on its material/s.

Wooden and Steel Products: We recommend using these 
products inside or under a shelter where they are protected 
from any exposure to rain or water. 

Aluminum Products: These products are non-corrosive and 
suitable for use outside. 

Chalk Products: You should use traditional dry chalk. We don't 
recommend using liquid chalk pens on our products. 

Transportable Outdoor Signage: If there is exposure to wind, we 
recommend bringing signage inside to protect it from the 
extremes. We offer Sandbags to help support your product in 
moderate wind conditions.



COMPONENTS

1 x Menu Board

1 x Letter Pack

A B C D

O P Q R

3 4 5 6

5 x Wall Screws
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to studs so that they are strong enough to hold the weight of the 
board. 
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onto these, making sure that they are slotted into the keyholes well. 

Your Menu Board is ready! Slide the letters in to display your messages 
and get creative, enjoy!
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DISCLAIMER

George & Willy products have a lifetime warranty. This covers 
faulty workmanship and/or materials when the product is used in 
normal, domestic, or commercial conditions and following the 
care and use instructions provided. 

It does not cover normal wear and tear, accidents, or misuse of 
ä©��ÖÙË�é�äķ�r��Ù��ËÄÄ�Å��éÝ¬Å¤���Øé�¾¬ą����é¬¾��Ù�äË��ËÄÖ¾�ä��
the installation to reduce the risk of damage or injury. If the 
defect was caused by a manufacturing fault, the faulty product 
will be replaced free of charge. If the original product is no longer 
in production, it will be replaced with the most similar product.

Please keep all parts out of reach of small children as they may 
pose a choking risk.



CONTACT US

sales@georgeandwilly.com

www.georgeandwilly.com

@georgeandwilly

www.pinterest.com/georgeandwilly/


